
 

Town of Woodstock 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, May 27, 2014 

 
Selectmen:  Jim Fadden Jr., Joel Bourassa, Gil Rand 

Staff:  Judy Welch 

Public:  Patrick Griffin, Mike Donahue, Rex Caulder 

 

Joel called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  Gil seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Public Participation: 

 

 Patrick Griffin: 

Patrick submitted a request, under the Freedom of Information Act and State Public Records Laws, 

for a copy of the public and non-public minutes for the Selectmen’s Meeting held on May 13, 

2014. 

  

 Mike Donahue: 

Mike pointed out that the current tax maps for the town indicate Potato Hill Road running in front 

of his house on the easterly side when in fact it runs on the westerly side of his house.  Mike 

requested that the tax maps be changed to accurately reflect the location of Potato Hill Road. 

 

Mike questioned the status of Potato Hill Road. 

 

 Mike explained that his son planned to build a house on his property and then subdivide at a later 

date.  He questioned what setbacks he would have to meet when he subdivided.  The Board 

referred Mike to the Planning Board.    

 

Mike inquired about the 250
th

 Anniversary Banners.   The Board agreed to auction them off 

sometime after Lincoln’s 250
th

 Anniversary Celebration. 

   

 Rex Caulder: 

Rex has a signed contract with Toby Abend to replace the waterline and connect the mobile home 

park to town sewer.  Rex questioned the town requirements for the type and size of pipe.  The 

Selectmen will work out the details and send a confirmation letter to Rex by the end of the week. 

Discussion was also held concerning the permits to connect to town sewer, tap fees, and water 

meter.     

 

Minutes of the May 13, 2014 Meeting: 

Gil motioned to accept the minutes of the May 13, 2014 Selectmen’s Meeting.  Jim seconded the motion and 

the vote was affirmative.   

 

Jim motioned to accept the non-public minutes of the May 13, 2014 Selectmen’s Meeting.  Gil seconded the 

motion and the vote was affirmative.   

 

Intermunicipal Septage Agreement/Plymouth Village Water & Sewer District:  

The Board reviewed and signed a five year intermunicipal septage agreement with Plymouth Village Water & 

Sewer District.   

 

 



 

Review Letter/Interest Reduction/Christine Berlo: 

The Board reviewed a letter, from Christine Berlo, requesting an interest reduction on her 2012 taxes.  Gil 

motioned to approve a 50% interest reduction provided that the monthly payments of $750.00 are upheld.  Jim 

seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Letter/Alpine Village Assoc. /July 4
th

 Parade: 

The Board reviewed and signed a letter addressed to the Alpine Village Condominium Association.  The letter 

requests permission to begin the Lincoln-Woodstock July 4
th

 Parade at the Alpine Village. 

 

Application/Cascade Park/Mike Long & Heather Johnson:  
The Board reviewed an application from Mike Long & Heather Johnson to use Cascade Park on August 22, 

2015 for a wedding ceremony.  Joel motioned to approve this application. Gil seconded the motion and the vote 

was affirmative. 

 

Application/Soldier’s Park/Doug Moorhead/Rotary:  
The Board reviewed an application from Doug Moorhead, on behalf of the Lincoln-Woodstock Rotary Club, to 

use Soldier’s Park on July 4
th

, 2014 for a barbeque fundraiser to raise money for Linwood Senior Citizens.   Gil 

motioned to approve this application.  Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Old Business: 

 

New Business: 

Signed Checks. 

 

Joel mentioned that the 4
th

 of July parade theme will be centered on Lincoln’s 250
th

 Anniversary. 

 

Gil motioned to adjourn the Selectmen’s Meeting at 7:45 p.m.  Jim seconded the motion and the vote was 

affirmative. 

 


